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REAL FEDERACION ESPANOLA DE VELA

President

President of the Organising Committee

of the “70 Trofeo Ciutat de Palma”

Dear Sr.

I inform you that this Real Federacion Espafnola de Vela according to the
Prescriptions of the RRS 88.2 has approved for the 70 Trofeo Ciutat de
Palma, to be held in the Real Club Nautico Palma from 4™ to 7" December
2021 that the Prescriptions of this National Authority will not apply.

Best Regards

Santander, 3" December 2021

José Javier Sanz Fernandez

President of the Real Federacion Espafiola de Vela

This letter must be posted on the ONB during the event.



